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Dear Parents 
 
As you may be aware, the NSPCC is currently running ‘Share Aware’ and ‘Protect and 
Respect’ campaigns.   
 
The NSPCC have teamed up with 02 as part of the ‘Share Aware’ campaign, as part of this, 02 
will offer free advice to all parents - whether you are a 02 customer or not - to help keep 
children safer online. Just call into your local 02 store for advice on setting up appropriate 
privacy and parental controls.  
 
The NSPCC have been invited into Saint Margaret’s Academy to raise awareness of this issue 
and the issue of Child Sexual Exploitation.   
 
We will be talking to all of the children about staying safer online and to raise their own 
awareness of the issues around Child Sexual Exploitation and the distribution of sexual 
images via social media. 
 
The NSPCC will be in School to deliver these sessions on Friday 7th July 2017.   
If you do not wish your child to take part in the assembly please contact School before 
Friday. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Protect & Respect Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children (NSPCC). Royal Patron: Her Majesty The Queen.  President: HRH The Countess of Wessex. 
Founded in 1884.  Incorporated by Royal Charter RC0000374.  Registered charity number 216401 (England and Wales) and SC037717 (Scotland). 


